
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

20th May 2024 
 
Re: Summer Uniform 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Now that the weather is getting warmer, we would like to ensure that our students are more comfortable in lessons, 
so we will be following the RGS summer uniform policy after half term. 
 
From Monday 10th June 2024 students will be allowed to come to school without wearing their school tie, jumper or 
RGS blazer.  Please note that tights must still be worn if a student is wearing a skirt. 
 
Formal, black knee length shorts may also be worn as part of the summer uniform.   
 
If the student is feeling cold, they must wear their RGS blazer and not their jumper. The main reason for this is that 
the black v neck jumper is an additional layer to the blazer if a student is not warm enough wearing just their shirt and 
blazer. The jumper is not to be worn instead of the blazer.  
 
Let’s hope that the lovely weather continues for the remainder of the school term, and our students can enjoy their 
final few weeks relaxing on one of our many grass areas during their break and lunchtimes. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the summer uniform, please contact the school at the above email address or 
phone number. 
 
We will be writing to you separately with a reminder of the full uniform changes for September and details of the 
equipment necessary to ensure your child is fully equipped for their learning. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs S Taylor 
Headteacher 
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